
 

575 Candia Rd 
Manchester, NH 03109 

Email: parishoffice@saintpiusxnh.org 
Website: www.saintpiusxnh.org 

Phone: 603-622-6510  
Fax: 603-626-1323 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday (vigil) 4:00 pm     

Sunday, 8:00 am, 10:00 am, and 6:00 pm 
  

Holy Days 

  
Daily Mass 

Mondayï Thursday, 8:00 am    
Daily Rosary Monday-Thursday 7:30 am 

 
Confession 

Every Saturday from 2:30 to 3:30 pm or by 
appointment. 

  
Marriage 

Parishioners are welcome to celebrate the    
sacrament of Marriage.  Please contact the   
parish office at least six months in advance. 

  
Baptisms 

Contact the parish office for registration and 
instruction details. 

St. Pius X Parish  Pastoral Staff   
 

Father Georges F. de Laire, J.C.L.  
Pastor 
 

Deacon James Patterson 
Pastoral Associate 
 

Ms. Linda Lambert 
Coordinator of Religious Education 
 

Mrs. Theresa Houle 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Ms. Suzanne Baker 
Business Office 

 

Mr. Christopher Maynard, FASC 
Director of Music Ministries   
  

Mr. Andre Martin 
Facilities    

 

Aug 6, 2017  
 

Transfiguration 
of the Lord  



 
 
 
 
 

This Weekendôs Mass Intentions 
4:00PM 

Gail Quirk by Richard M Bunker 
8:00AM 

Deceased members of McCarthy family 
by the family 

Normand Lagasse by his wife 
Michael B O'Shaughnessy Jr  
by Mike & Diane Walsh 

10:00AM 
People of the Parish 

6:00PM 
Celebrantôs Intentions 

 
Weekday Mass Intentions 

Mon., Aug 7, weekday, 8:00 AM 
Msgr Roland Tancrede 

Tues., Aug 8, weekday, 8:00 AM 
Gary Long by the family 

Wed., Aug 9, weekday, 8:00 AM 
Eleanor & Dominic Pirozzi 

Thur., Aug 10, weekday, 8:00 AM 
Alma Moskua 

 
Weekendôs Mass Intentions 

4:00PM 
Esther Young by her brother & family 

8:00AM 
Norman Lagasse by his wife 

Deceased members of McCarthy family 
by the family 
10:00AM 

People of the Parish 
6:00PM 

Cecile Coughlin by Lorraine Senechal 

Parish Support 
 
July 28, 2017   $  6,044.00 
 
  
We ñThank Youò for your support and generosity. 

Aug 6, 2017   
Transfiguration  

of the Lord  

The Sanctuary Lamp for the week of  
Aug 19th - Aug 25th is lit in memory of 
 
  Muriel Lambert 
                         
If you would like an opportunity to       
dedicate the Sanctuary Lamp, over the Tabernacle, 
in memory of a deceased loved one, or for a special 
intention, please contact the parish office at        
622-6510.  
 
The intention will be a $10.00 donation. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St Pius X offers opportunities for giving in a   
couple of different ways: 
 
Both giving options allow for parishioners to give 
weekly or monthly to the offertory, the         
maintenance and restoration fund of our church, 
and tuition assistance for Catholic education 
throughout the Diocese of Manchester, as well as 
for special collections. 
 
Traditional Offertory Envelope 
St. Pius X offers church offering envelopes for   
registered parishioners. Please contact the office if 
you wish to receive St Pius X envelopes. Let us 
know if you are receiving them but would like to 
be removed. 

Online Giving                                                     
Sign up for electronic giving and never have to 
worry about writing a check or remembering a  
special collection. Go to our website 
www.saintpiusxnh.org and click on the Giving 
button. In a few minutes you can be sure that your 
gift will work every day of the year to help our  
parish. 

For more information contact: 
Www.saintpiusxnh.org 
Click on the parish Giving Logo.  
Or call The Parish Office  
at 603-622-6510 
 



_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 19, 2017 
7:05 PM 

New Hampshire Fisher Cats vs Altoona Curve 
 

Join St. Pius X Parish and the Fisher Cats for, 
Faith and Family Night, an evening of            

fellowship, fun and baseball at Northeast Delta 
Dental Stadium!  Fans can enjoy a live band 
with inspirational music prior to the game and 
fireworks immediately following the game. 

 

With their tickets parishioners will also receive 
a voucher for a hot dog, chips and a soft drink 

to compete the evening . 

For tickets or more information contact Linda 
at 622-6510. 

Be A Teacher 
Thereôs a place where only you fit. 
 
 
 
 
 
Share the gift youôve been given 

 
You have been confirmed in the Faith and we are 
looking for your continued YES to God. Come and 
share our Faith and love of church with the stu-
dents enrolled in our Faith Formation Programs. 
WE need your help in various grade levels! Please 
prayerfully consider saying YES as a catechist 
teacher or an assistant. There is ongoing training 
and support to help you. All volunteers must com-
plete a volunteer packet including a police check. If 
you would like to share your Faith with the young 
people of our parish please call Linda at 622-6510. 

 
Faith Formation Teachers Needed 

 
Monday    3:30 - 4:30 pm 

Kindergarten 
Grade 1        Grade 3 

Grade 6 
 

Tuesday 4:30 to 5:30 pm 
Grade 3        Grade 4 
Grade 5        Grade 6 

 

Catechist Enrichment Day 2017 
ñLiving as Missionary Disciplesò 
Saturday, September 23, 2017 
9am to 2pm  -  St. Pius X Parish 

  
Sponsored by CLAD 

  
(Catechetical Leaders of the Amoskeag Deanery) 

  
A day for catechists & school teachers to gather & 
share our lived experiences! Since we are called by 
God to the work of ministry, we need opportunities 
to grow and learn from one another. Let us enrich 
and renew one another in Faith! 
 
Basic Agenda for the day: 
 
9am ï In St Pius Church ï Marian Prayer Service 
in honor of the 100th Anniversary of the Appari-
tions of Our Lady of Fatima 
 
10:45am to 2pm ï Keynote, Workshops & General 
Session in the Parish Center 
 
Call Linda at 622-6510 for more info or to register. 

Homily  
 Notes 

2017-2018 Faith Formation Classes 
 

Tuition Rates for Classroom and Home School 

Grades   Pre-Kindergarten through Eight 
Grade 

$100 One Child 

$175 Two Children 

$225 Three or More Children 

$40   Additional Retreat Fees per child preparing 
for First Penance and Confirmation. 

Should you wish to volunteer as a teacher on a  
regular basis, Tuition rates for 2017-2018      

school yr. are as follows: 

$50 One Child (50%) 

$55 each additional child. 

For more information contact  
Linda Lambert  603- 622- 6510   X 1013 

 
 





Parent Enrichment Class Schedule  
for Baptism                   

 
 

Monday, August 7, 2017 6:30 to 7:30 PM 
Monday, September  11, 2017 6:30 to 7:30 PM 
Monday, October 16, 2017 6:30 to 7:30 PM 

ATTENTION CRAFTERS 

 
We are looking for crafters who 
would like to donate some of their 
handiwork to the craft table at our 
church fair in August. All proceeds from the sale of 
these crafts will be given to the parish. Make one 
item, or make several. We want to have the best 
craft table ever! 
Your craft donations can be dropped off at the   
parish center on: 
         Saturdays, starting July 29, from 9 - 1                  
For more information, or if you have any questions, 
please call Carol at 627- 7015. Thank you! 

Prayer for the Sick 
 
 
May you be wrapped up in Godôs love  
Found deep in His everlasting wings. 
Carried and kept, safe and cherished.   
May the healing power of Christ. 
Breathe across your being now. 
 
Our sické.. 
Helene Drapeau, Marge Moran, Gerry Hebert,  
Lillian Leclerc, Cheryl Lounsbury, Michael Porter, 
Nathalie Porter, Nancy Grant, Cheryl Gelinas. 

If you or a loved one are ill, hospitalized or  
scheduled for surgery, please call the parish  
office so we may pray for you. You may also call 
the office to add or remove someone from the list. 

 
 

Justin Cartmill, Paulo Fonseca,  
Richard Crotty, Keith Sarette                           
Patrick Chamberlain, Tracey Crane,                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Daniel Bourgeois, Keith Marfione, 
Scott Sylvester, Nick Angelini, 
Glen Hurlburt, Sarah Goodno, Eric Egdorf,  
Todd Egdorf, Nikolas Raven, Jack Amico,  
Rev. Jeffrey A. Pavelgio, Sean Pouliot,  
Ryan Heymans, Zachary Harrises. 
Robert Curran Jr. 
 

 Almighty God, 
We recommend to your gracious care and keeping 
all the men and women of our armed forces at 
home and abroad. Defend them day by day with 
your heavenly grace; strengthen them in their  
trials and temptations; give them courage to face 
the perils which beset them; and grant them a 
sense of your abiding presence wherever they may 
be; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Attention All Bakers!  
 

We Need Your Culinary Skills!   
Looking for bakers to make Fruit Pies,     
Cream Pies, or Cheese Cake Pies.    

 
We need your best pie!  There will be 3 prizes 
for every type of pie entered. Fruit Pie, Cream 
Pie, and Cheese Pie. 
  
1st Place will receive a reserved pew  
      for Christmas and Easter                                                                                                  
  
2
nd
 Place will be a $30.00   

      Hannaford Gift Card                                      
  
3
rd
 Place $20.00 Outback Gift Card 

  
Let  the Baking Begin!!!!! 

 
If you are interested in participating please fill 
out the form below and return it to the  
parish office.    

  
   Name________________________________ 
  
   Phone_______________________________ 
  
   Type of Pie___________________________ 
  

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION  
 
Bishop Peter A. Libasci invites all couples who are 
celebrating their 25th, 30th, 35th, 40th, 45th, 50th 
or beyond Wedding Anniversary (anytime during 
the year 2017), to attend a Special Anniversary 
Mass. This celebration will be held on October 15, 
2017 at 2:00 p.m., at St. Joseph Cathedral,       
Manchester. If you are celebrating your 25th, 30th, 
35th, 40th, 45th, 50th or beyond anniversary, 
please contact the parish office by                      
September 22, 2017. We will 
need your last names, first 
names and mailing address. 
Please also indicate your                        
special anniversary year. 




